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  [NEW (bold), MOVED(Underlined) Twins not Shown]                 PREEMIES 13  Beatrice #2, Caleb, Emmanuel O, Faith, Jane, Jerome, Jesse,  Jovia, Oscar, Paul, Phillip, Steven, Timothy             

BABIES 21  Amanda, Andrew H, Daniella, Diana, Emmanuel L, Ethan, Gordon, Hellen J, Jeremy, Jordan K, Joseph B, Jude, Lawrence, Lizzie, Mathew, Martha, Moureen, Moses K, 

Pius, Richard, Susan.  TODDLERS 29  Andrew, Beatrice, Charity E, Christine, David, Debra, Elizabeth, Gloria, Glory, Isaac, James, Jenny, John,                                 

Josiah, Joseph Ok, Luke,  Mark, Mark Smith, Maria, Moses, Owen, Patricia, Peter, Raymond, Rebecca, Rebecca N , Ryan, Samuel,  Seth. 
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Above: A safe distance look at the RiverNile.  

 
Above: A visit to our older children’s school. 

Above: Playing with toys a part of each day. 

 
Above: Cardboard boxes are great fun. 

    
DDDDear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Faear Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

May was a month of many farewells. Several of our children 
moved onto their new adoptive families in Holland and USA. 
This was something the children had been praying for very ear-
nestly as they seriously wanted a Dad and Mum.  Others of our 
children returned home to their families in Uganda which is 
really the most ideal plan. That means the situations with their 
families have been solved and the children are now able to have 
a stable life with an adequate safe home, nutrition and educa-
tion. They go home with a medical card from Welcome Home so 
that they are able to receive any treatment that they need if the 
family cannot afford it (We want them to stay healthy).  Our So-
cial Workers will be checking in to make sure they are OK.  

 
Above: These trikes take a lot of daily use and are loved by the kids. 

Some of these pictures will give you a glimpse into the chil-
dren’s daily lives.  Many of the older ones go out to school (just 
a short walk away). They were proud to show off their school to 
us when we visited.  The top center picture is of our Sunday 
School Class. One of their weekly highlights is to get dressed up 
and have Uncle Tony drive several van loads of them to church 
(and there are many tears if one does not go) 

  Thank you for your love, support and notes of encouragement. 
With your help we are changing lives and giving them a future. 

Blessings from Your WeBlessings from Your WeBlessings from Your WeBlessings from Your Wellllcome Home Facome Home Facome Home Facome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily 

 
Above: Young Phillip just lost his mum. 

 
Above: Children out in town for experience.   

 
Above: Littler ones enjoying the swing. 

 
Above: A new car to play with from Holland.     


